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Dear Pastor and praying friends,

“Rejoice evermore. Pray without ceasing. In everything
give thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus
concerning you.” I Thessalonians 5:16-18

What blessed encouragement we find in God’s Word to
keep us rejoicing, praying, giving thanks, and encourag-
ing one another as we walk on in the will of our Lord!

We continue to see open doors to preach and encourage
others. It is certainly an honor to be able to preach and
to share about missions and reaching lost souls with the
Gospel.

I also want to say that right now we have open dates and
would love to do our best to encourage your church, es-
pecially in the area of missions. Truly our desire is to
be of help in any way we can; so feel free to contact us
about coming by your church. What a great honor it is
for us to have these opportunities!

“I thank my God upon every remembrance of you, Al-
ways in every prayer of mine for you all making request
with joy, For your fellowship in the gospel from the first
day until now,;” Philippians 1:3-5

This is certainly how we feel in our hearts toward all of
you. We are so thankful for all your prayers and support
for us and our ministry. Many of you have stood with
us for many years, and we can’t thank you enough.

Let’s just keep on keeping on as we labor together in
God’s great vineyard.

Pray with us as we would like to be able to make more
trips to be with our missionaries in Central America.
Tickets and timing seem to be the greatest need to ac-
complish this. The Lord is able.
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I don’t think I shared a picture of our meetings in Mexico
on our last trip; so I will put one in this letter. We had a
very blessed time and great meetings while we were
there. Sherry was able to go with me on that trip, and the
ladies there were so very happy to see her again.

The Lord willing, I will be going again for the Annual
Pastors Conference in August. We covet your prayers
that God will do a great work to His honor and glory in
the meetings. There will be pastors there from many
parts of Mexico.

Once again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

You are a big part of everything we are able to do for
the Lord.
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